
 
 
October 16, 2020 

 
Dear parents/guardians,  
  
As part of a partnership between YRDSB and Renewed Computer Technology (RCT), families with children enrolled in our Board have the 
opportunity to purchase quality refurbished computers at a reduced cost. 
  
Applicants must live in Ontario, have a student enrolled at the school and either receive government assistance payments or qualify as a 
limited income earner under the limited income cut-off standards*. 
  
Below is a limited income grid for your reference. 
 

Family size Annual income* 

2 people $30,286 

3 people $37,234 

4 people $45,206 

5 people $51,272 

6 people $57,286 

7 people + $64,381 

  

This year, there are two purchasing options, however, laptops will not be available at this time. There are two different desktop computers 
available for $60 and $200, including software, a two-year hardware and labour depot warranty, and delivery to your home. Please see the 
attached flyer for a full list of device specifications. Parents and legal guardians may apply for one computer per student, with a limit of two 
per household. 
  
If you are interested in applying, please complete an online application at www.rcto.ca/outreach using the group code on the attached 
program flyer. The application period will remain open for the entire school year and orders will be fulfilled on an ongoing basis.  
  
Please note - There are sections in the RCT Online Application that are no longer applicable: 
·         Requirement of Proof or Documentation of Income 
·         Requirement to participate in training prior to receiving your computer/laptop 
  
The Section on Course of Study can pertain to elementary or secondary. 
  
If you do not have access to a computer or the Internet, please contact the administration team at your school for assistance. 

For inquiries related to the RCT application process, devices and delivery, please contact Mitch Doorey (mdoorey@rcto.ca) and for inquiries 
related to support from YRDSB, please contact Yvonne Kelly (yvonne.kelly@yrdsb.ca)  

For more information, including complete application and payment instructions, please refer to the attached program flyer and checklist.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
Erik Gordon 
Principal 
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